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HAPPY 30TH ANNIVERSARY!
Did you know Smith Creek Village started as the "Westside Care
Center" 30 years ago on March 9, 1992? 
Leilani Bullock and Debbie Schwabb (pictured above) have been
part of our team since day one! To celebrate this significant
milestone, they found photo albums of our residents and team
members that captured beautiful memories of friendships over
the years!

SHANNON OAKS
CELEBRATES 15 YEARS!

What a fabulous 15 years it has been!
Thank you to the team for an amazing Great
Gatsby-themed gala. Everyone had such a fun
night together full of laughter, getting into
character and even some special outfits that
were 20's inspired! 
Looking forward to many more years of happy
smiles at Shannon Oaks Victoria.

Our Vice President of Property
Development Dayle Krahn and
Marc Kinna, CEO, went to
Saanich to tour Baptist
Housing’s Linwood Court
development project in
partnership with BC Housing.

For more information, 
please visit our website -
https://www.baptisthousing.org
/Linwood-Redevelopment

LINWOOD CONSTRUCTION UNDERWAY



KEEP IN TOUCH &
FOLLOW US ONLINE
Baptist Housing 

125 - 6165 Highway 17A

Delta, BC  V4K 5B8

604-940-1960

inquiry@baptisthousing.org

baptisthousing.org

We are ready to connect with you -  let 's  get social !

Nothing says TEAM like matching outfits and it wasn't planned!
It has been more than two years since our marketing team has been
together in-person. It was a productive day of brainstorming and
learning. We look forward to our next gathering and another chance to
be color coordinated!

OUR DEAR MARKETING TEAM

ARE YOU TEAM PINK OR TEAM GREEN?

Thank you to the
Smith Creek team
for wearing the
most stylish green
shamrock inspired
outfits on St.
Patrick's! Over at
Evergreen it was
Pink Shirt Day.
You all look great!

HAT DAY AT MILL CREEK 

Jacki
– Chaplain 

Colleen 
– Admin Assistant

Bob
– Westcana

Manager

Viola 
– Resident 

Alisha 
– Social Worker

Karen
– Administrator


